
WALBERSWICK PARISH MEETING

Notes from a Meeting of parishioners held on 16th May 2016 at the Walberswick Village Hall 
at 7pm. This meeting followed an un-minuted Parish Meeting held on 21st April 2016.

Present: Councillors Richardson (in the Chair), Sutton, Widdowson and Catchpole and 20 
members of the public. SCC Michael Gower

Apologies received from District Councillor Phillip Dunnett.

In the absence of a Clerk this Minute was taken by Councillors Richardson and Catchpole.

1. The Chairman welcomed everybody and stated that there had been an un-
minuted Parish Meeting on April 21st April 2016 at which reports from the bodies 
listed at 2. below were received.

2. Minute of April 23rd 2015. These were approved and signed by the Chairman of 
that meeting; proposed Councillor Richardson, seconded Councillor Sutton.

3. Updates to reports made to Meeting of Parish 21st April 2016: no updates had been 
received and nothing was forthcoming from the floor. Reports had been received at 
that previous Meeting from the following village organisations: -  Blyth Estuary 
Group, Village Hall, St Andrew’s Church, Village News, Village Website, 
Walberswick Common Lands Charity, Walberswick RNLI Fundraising 
Committee, Walberswick Local History Group, Walberswick Allotments and 
Walberswick WI, Walberswick Amateur Theatrical Society, Walberswick 
Horticultural committee and Walberswick WI. Copies of the Reports are 
available from the group representatives and, where available, will be posted on the 
Parish Council website

4. Local Issues – there were none.

The Meeting ended at 7.20pm.


